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[EXTERNAL] Use caution before clicking links and/or opening attachments.

Celia:
 
We received an increase on our KY Homeland Security Grant from KY Homeland Security that we
need bluesheeted.  We will receive the revised MOU later on but since this grant ends June 30, 2021
we need to go ahead a get as much out of the way as we can with Council not meeting until
January.  See attached.    STHO_BOMB_2019
 
 
LeAnn Arnold
Grants Management Office
Office of the Chief
150 E. Main St.
Lexington, KY 40507
larnold@lexingtonpolice.ky.gov
859-258-3618
Cell:  859-489-5972
 

From: Annis, Jennifer (KOHS) [mailto:jennifer.annis@ky.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2020 10:43 AM
To: Roberts, Clayton 34041
Cc: Arnold, Leann 33870; Roaden, Anna E (KOHS); Turner, Rosalind (KOHS)
Subject: RE: Request for Unobligated Funds (U//FOUO//LES)
 

(UNCLASSIFIED //FOR OFFICIAL USE ONLY//LAW ENFORCEMENT SENSITIVE)
 
Clayton,
 
The  Kentucky Office of Homeland Security has approved the Lexington Police Departments request
for additional funds from FFY 18 SHSGP unobligated money to supplement the remaining funds
from your current FFY 2018 grant project for the purchase of a sUAS.  Please find attached a copy
of the modification request form signed by Executive Director Keats.
 
If you have any questions please contact me.
 
Respectfully,
 
Jennifer Annis
Grants Manager
Office of the Governor
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KY Office of Homeland Security
200 Mero Street
Frankfort, KY 40601
Desk: 502-892-3382
Email: jennifer.annis@ky.gov
 

 
 
 
All e-mail to/from this account is subject to official review and is for official use only. Action may be
taken in response to any inappropriate use of the Kentucky Office of Homeland Security e-mail
system. This e-mail may contain information that is privileged and/or confidential, law enforcement
sensitive, or subject to other disclosure limitations. Such information is loaned to you and should not
be further disseminated without the permission of the Kentucky Office of Homeland Security. If you
have received this e-mail in error, do not keep, use, forward, disclose, or copy it; notify the sender
immediately and delete it. 
 
This correspondence is exempt from the Kentucky Open Records Law by Section 3(1)(i)1 of 2005
HB59. HB59 became law on March 16, 2005 (KRS 61.878).
 

(UNCLASSIFIED //FOR OFFICIAL USE ONLY//LAW ENFORCEMENT SENSITIVE)
 

From: Clayton Roberts <croberts@lexingtonpolice.ky.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 4:21 PM
To: Annis, Jennifer (KOHS) <jennifer.annis@ky.gov>
Cc: Leann Arnold <larnold@lexingtonpolice.ky.gov>
Subject: Request for Unobligated Funds
 

**CAUTION** PDF attachments may contain links to malicious sites. Please contact the COT
Service Desk ServiceCorrespondence@ky.gov for any assistance.

Jennifer,
 
Per our discussions, please find attached letter from Chief Weathers officially requesting
consideration for additional funds to supplement our remaining FFY2018 grant funds for the
purchase of a sUAS for our agency in support of that project. I have attached the letter and three
quotes for reference and will forward the original letter if you need. Thanks in advance for all of your

mailto:jennifer.annis@ky.gov
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assistance.
 
Lieutenant Clayton Roberts
Lexington Police Department
Bureau of Investigation / Investigative Support
Hazardous Devices Unit
859-797-7933

 


